
REQUEST – Investigations into misconduct 

 

1)Have there been any investigations into misconduct of police officers holding the 

rank of Chief Constable? 

  

RESPONSE – Investigations into misconduct 

 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request to the Mayor’s Office for Policing And 

Crime (MOPAC) dated 24 June 2014, relating to information about the misconduct of police 

officers holding the rank of Chief Constable. 

I confirm that I am replying under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  Please find the 

information you requested set out below: 

Within the MPS, the Commissioner is the most senior police officer. The Mayor’s Office of 

Crime And Policing (MOPAC) is responsible for the investigation of any allegation of 

misconduct made against the Commissioner of the MPS. There have been no investigations 

of misconduct against the Commissioner. 

 


